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The 2022-2024 Washington State PTA Nominating Committee sought potential applicants 
at the local, council, and state levels to recommend nominees for the vacant state PTA 
positions of (i) Advocacy Director and (ii) Area D Vice President.  
 
After communicating with a myriad of local, council, and state leaders, the Nominating 
Committee is recommending a leader for Advocacy Director; however, we do not have a 
candidate to provide for the Area D Vice President position.  
 
The Nominating Committee hereby places the following name into nomination for the 
June 1, 2024 through May 31, 2025 term. 
 
For the office of  Advocacy Director  Susan Baird-Joshi  

 
The Nominating Committee has confirmed that this nominee is a member of a PTA for at 
least the required 15 days before the election and meets other requirements as stated in 
the WSPTA Uniform Bylaws. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________               
                     Jay Pulacode                      Craig Willis  
 
 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
                      Kim Kuhne             Kandy Schendel, Chair 
 
 


